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                             St. Mary’s Primary School 

Reilly Park, Banbridge,

 Co. Down, BT32 3DJ
www.stmarysbanbridge.co.uk
info@.banbridge.ni.sch.uk

Telephone: (028) 406 62572
                                                   Fax:    (028) 406 26545
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12 November 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian
At St Mary’s Primary School, we aim to make learning fun and successful for both the child and the adult involved. We are aware that our parents want to support their children at home and would like to be equipped with the necessary knowledge and skills to do so.
Our school is in the fortunate position to be able to offer parents/guardians the opportunity to develop these skills in the context of reading. 
Miss Maureen McConville, a highly respected educator and past advisor for the Southern Education and Library Board, has invited parents to participate in a workshop which will reflect how reading is taught at school. 

This invitation is extended to the parents/guardians of pupils in Primary 1 and Primary 2. Please see the dates of the evening workshops below:
	
  Wednesday 28th November   7.00 – 8.30p.m.      


This workshop will be very beneficial to the adults working with children at home and I strongly advise parents to avail of this opportunity.
Please indicate below if you will be attending the two workshops and return the reply slip to your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Denise Quigley (Literacy Co-ordinator)
_________________________________________________________________
	


I will be attending the Literacy workshops.               My child is in Primary 

Parent/Guardian: _______________________________
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